
July 15, 2022 
 
The Stanton County Board of Commissioners met for a special meeting on July 15, 2022.  Present were 
Commissioners John smith, Chris Floyd and Lonnie Brown, County Clerk Sandy Barton and auditor Craig 
Hay with Hay, Rice & Associates.  Chairman Smith called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m. 
 
Mr. Hay went over the preliminary budget for the County with the Board. After a lengthy discussion it 
was the consensus of the Board to not transfer money into the Bond & Interest fund from the Oil & Gas 
Depletion fund.  The RNR rate was also discussed, which currently is at 125.656 and is down from the 
2021 RNR rate of 179.553.  The Board will have an RNR hearing on September 6th at 9:45 a.m. to retain 
the RNR of 125.656. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board, Chairman Smith adjourned the meeting at 
12:45 p.m. 
 
ATTEST:      SIGN: 
Sandy Barton     John D. Smith 
County Clerk     Chairman 


